
I object to SB-941 for three reasons: 
 

1) I think this is and should be regulated at the Federal and not State  level. 

2) I’m sure that this is an attempt to solve some problem, but I’m not clear which one it will 

solve.  I’m not sure why we think that this will in anyway stop or limit crime. 

3) It is an unnecessary burden to firearm transfer among law-abiding citizens, who are the only 

ones who will follow the rules. 
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